
 

 

 

 

19th March 2018 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This year, we are organising an Easter raffle which will help us raise money to put towards improving the 

playground for our children. We have some money in the ‘playground pot’ from the Christmas raffles, but 

still have more money to raise. We would love to have the playground marked out with games for the 

children but this is very costly. Although it is costly, the good thing is that once we have enough to have the 

playground marked with the thermoplastic markings, it will be there for the children to enjoy for many years. 

 

We have some lovely prizes to win- 

1st Easter Chocolate hamper    4th Maltesers Easter egg and cuddly bunny 

2nd £10 Lakes and Dales voucher   5th Chocolate eggs and cuddly lamb 

3rd Flake Easter egg and a bottle of wine  6th M&M’s Easter egg 

 

Tickets cost £1 per strip and will be on sale in the foyer area next to the main office from 8.30am -9am. Sale 

of tickets will start tomorrow Tuesday 20th March until Monday 26th March. 

 

We would like to thank you for your on-going support to help us with our fundraising. 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher 
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